
Dear SAMBA mentorship program participant, 
 

Thank you again for taking the time to mentor a SAMBA resident member.  In 

hopes of providing fruitful mentorship over the next year for the resident 

members, we have outlined some guidelines for the SAMBA mentorship. 

 
SAMBA Resident Mentorship guidelines: 
 

1.  Your resident will contact you via email to discuss the SAMBA 

“Roadmap for Success” worksheet.  It is their responsibility to make 

contact with you. 

2.  Discuss via email or telephone the resident’s worksheet and 

advise them as to a possible means to attaining their career goals.  

Your perspective and experience are extremely valuable in this 

process. 

3.  Review the resident’s CV which should be emailed with the 

“Roadmap for Success” worksheet and help them with formatting and 

content issues. 

4.  If possible, settle on a time to meet in person during a coffee break 

at the annual meeting and/or at the mid-year meeting/ASA. 

5.  Encourage the resident member to submit an abstract for 

presentation at the annual meeting. 

6.  Encourage the resident member to join a SAMBA committee. 

 

As resident members are the future active members of our society, your work as 

a mentor has the potential to shape the future of the society at large.  If you have 

any questions regarding these guidelines or have suggestions as to how we can 

further develop this program, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Gratefully, 

David M. Dickerson, MD, SAMBA Resident Section Chair  

ddickerson@dacc.uchicago.edu 

773-746-6547 

773-753-1880 ext 1295 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


